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2022 ANNUAL WATER QUALITY REPORT

It all starts with clean water and that is what we do best. The Bedford Regional Water 
Authority (BRWA) provides essential water and wastewater services that our customers 
rely on. Providing quality service to everyone while supplying reliable, safe, and clean 
water is our top priority. This is why we provide all of our customers with information 
concerning the quality of their water.

Each year the BRWA publishes a water quality report, also known as the consumer 
confidence report (CCR), to serve as an aid in educating our customers about what is in 
their water. We also view this as a great opportunity to provide additional information 
about what we do, how we do it and the impact that this has on public health, the 
environment, and the community.

Information in the report includes:

• Contact information
• How standards are set
• Information about specific water tests
• Source water evaluation
• Outreach opportunities
• And much more!

Please visit https://bit.ly/3WIvGf6 to view the BRWA’s 2022 Annual Water Quality Report.

If a paper copy of this report is requested, or there is difficulty accessing this report 
electronically, please call Cody Lawhorn at 540-586-7679 extension 142. Requests can also 
be emailed to communications@brwa.com.

The BRWA’s accomplishments are only possible because of our dedicated staff, the 
support of our Board of Directors, and the relationships we have with our partners; this 
includes our 15,000+ customers, school districts, homeowner’s associations, local govern-
ment, state and federal agencies, community organizations, businesses, and professional 
associations.

Thank you for allowing the BRWA to serve you.




